
Alabama Broadcasting Partners (“ABP”), the current licensee of WBMM(TV), acquired the 

station on October 31, 2011, in an assignment approved by the FCC.  (See FCC File No. 

BALCT-20110714ACW.)  ABP is unable to locate the Issues/Programs List for the second 

quarter of 2006, which was prepared by a previous licensee.  It is also unable to locate the 

Children’s Commercial Limits Certifications for the second, third, and fourth quarters of 2005 

and the first and second quarters of 2006, which were prepared by a previous licensee. 


